
Report to the Board 20221114 from the Social Commission 
 
The Social Commission hosted a movie night on Saturday, October 15th in the Party 
Room. We viewed the classic, 1974 version of Murder on the Orient Express.  It was a 
lively evening with 50 guests, vibrant conversation and wonderful desserts, indlucind 
arm apple pie and ice cream, at intermission. Thank you to our volunteers Steve Weiss, 
Bob Shamo, Jean Shamo, Monique Fouant, David Folkes, Terry Gorman, and Baldev 
Mehra. Thank you to Tim Patricio and the Management Team in helping us get the 
word out and the Patric Janik and the Maintenance Team in preparing the Party Room. 
A special thank you to Baldev and Raiwa Mehra for the donation of delicious and 
popular carrot cake and a German chocolate cake. 
 
Last Saturday we held a Karaoke Night. Thank you to Shalise Ayromloo for inspiring, 
helping to research and organize and for emceeing the event. Thank you to our 
performers Shira Behal, Dan Valentine, Amul Kumar, John and Philma Loftus, Joe 
Guzzrdo, Pam Woll, David Folkes, Phoebe Helm and her granddaughter Michelle, 
Richard on solo violin and our young guitarist, Sheehan. Also many thanks to our 
outstanding volunteers Bob Shamo, Steve Weiss, Jean Shamo, Becky Rossof,  Shalise 
Ayromloo, Andres Brown, Terry Gorman, Betty Terry-Lundy, Joe Guzzardo and Rita and 
Lloyd Allison.  
 
Holiday Chorus has disbanded due to lack of interest. 
 
A commission meeting will be held tomorrow night, Tuesday, November 15th, at 7:00 
pm on Zoom. Flyers are currently posted with the link, see me after tonight’s meeting 
or email ptcasocial@rcn.com and we’ll email you back the link. 
 
Our next event is the Holiday Cheer reception with harpist Lauren Hayes, on Friday, 
December 9th, 5:30-7:30 pm in the Lobby Lounge. We are in need of some volunteers 
so please see me or email to ptcasocial@rcn.com to let me know if you’d like to help. 
 
The commission is thankful for a donation from Marty Fiesler of a 360 piece set of 
plastic cutlery, 50 compartmentalized dinner plates and 200 12 oz soup bowls. 
 
We are still planning a family movie night on Saturday, January 14th and hope to see 
you at all of our events.  They are a good way to meet your neighbors and to feel more 
a part of the Park Tower community. 
 
Sincerely submitted, 
Sheldon Atovsky, Acting Chair 
Social Committee 
Park Tower Condominium Association 
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